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GHURA SEEKS FEEDBACK FOR USE OF PROGRAM FUNDS 

 

 
Sinajaña, GU (October 22, 2019) – The Guam Housing and Urban Renewal Authority (GHURA) will be 

drafting a new Consolidated Plan (“ConPlan”) for the period 2020-2024. The ConPlan serves as a 

strategic document that reflects the needs and priorities of the community that are eligible to be addressed 

with funding from the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). 

The community needs stated in the ConPlan will be considered for future funding allocation decisions. 

Thus, GHURA is seeking feedback from the public to help identify community needs and priorities for 

the 2020-2024 period. GHURA also welcomes public input on eligible activities that should be 

undertaken to meet the identified needs. Feedback will be gathered on public facilities, neighborhood 

improvements, housing and homeless assistance, public services and economic development.  

In an effort to provide widespread participation, GHURA will launch an online survey available at 

www.ghura.org from October 23 through November 30. All responses are confidential and will be 

reported in combination with those of other participants.  

If translation of the survey is required, or a reasonable accommodation to complete the survey, please 

contact GHURA’s Chief Planner at (671) 475-1322. 
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